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MEMORANDUM TO: Rhona B. Silva-—-PSDS, Sibulan 1

Andrea Luz S. Englis, Ed. D.—DIC- Sibulan 2
Rose Marie L. Torres—-PSDS, San Jose

Nida Bersabal Ed. D.—PSDS, Amlan

Arnold R. Jungco—Principal IV, NOHS
Relande A. Pacarre —-PSDS, Valencia

Elisa L. Baguio Ed. D. -PSDS, Bacong

Beda Jovenciana A. Davad—PSDS, Dauin

FROM: WILFREDA D/BONGALOS, Ph. D. CESOV
6) Schooly Diviston Superintendent Cg
SUBJECT: ATTENDANCE TO THE CULMINATION PROGRAM
OF PASKO SA KAPITOLYO 2018
DATE: January 4, 2019

Attached is the letter from the Province of Negros Oriental inviting the Division of
Negros Oriental on the Culmination Program of Pasko sa Kapitolyo'2018 on January
6, 2019, 5:00 PM at the Freedom Park Stage, Capitol Area, Dumaguete City,

To manifest our warm partnership with the Provincial Local Governmeat, all School
Managers (School Heads/ TICs, HTs, OICs) of the nearhy districts from Amlan io
Dauin are requested to witness the said culminating event on the aforementioned schedule.

. Attendance to this activity merits one to receive service credit for the teaching personnel

and compensatory overtilne credit for the non-teaching personnel.

This memorandum serves as your TRAVEL ORDER.

Travelling and other incidental expenses shall be charged to School MOOQE/SEF and other
tocal funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

09 JAN 2019



Republic of the Philippines
Province of Negros Oriental
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Dumaguete City

January 3, 2019
DR. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph. D, CESO V \
Schools Division Superintendent RO
Department of Education ' (ﬂ\/
Division of Negros Oriental B4 14K 0
Dear Supt. Bongalos:

We wish you and your Division a prosperous and happy new year!

We are pleased to inform you that the Provincial Government of Negros Oriental will hold the
culmination program and awarding of The Paskoe sa Kapitolyo activities on Sunday, January 6, 201§ at
£5:00 PM, Freedom Park Stage, Capitol Grounds, Dumaguete City.

In this connection, we would like to invite you o attend this event together with your Principals, Head
Teachers and all Teachers under your able leadership. We would greatly appreciate it if you could spend
time with us during the said occasion.

Furthermore, we would like to thank you for your support and cooperation to the Provincial
Government’s activities in the past years, we are truly grateful your Division is always there to help us
achieve our goals. It has been a pleasure working with all of vou.

We ook forward to working with you and may the year 2019 be your best ever yet! R

Very tml.y yours,

Govem & PSK Director

Sidlakang Negros Village, E.]. Blanco Drive, Piapi, 6200 Dumaguete Clty
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